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Sheffield-Sheffield Lake “Rolls Out” 

Parent/Guardian Bus App 
Stopfinder App Lets Parents/Guardians Track Their Children’s Bus 

At the start of the next school year, the Sheffield-Sheffield Lake City Schools will launch a 
parent/guardian app called Stopfinder that will allow parents and guardians to accurately track 
their children’s school bus in real-time. The easy-to-use app is secured so only authorized users 
will have access to school bus information.  

Stopfinder, created by the district’s routing software company, Transfinder, is free to parents and 
guardians and allows users to customize when they receive alerts about their children’s bus 
location. The app is also a two-way communication tool, providing parents with an easy way to 
communicate quickly with district transportation officials and receive notifications instantly. 

Because Stopfinder works seamlessly with the district’s routing system, Routefinder Plus, district 
transportation leaders can target communications to specific regions that may only be relevant for 
that area. For example, if a road is closed and a bus will be late, only parents/guardians of students 
affected by that road closure will be contacted. 

The parents of students, who take our buses, will receive an invitation in the coming weeks to 
download the app. Further instructions will come to those parents soon afterwards. 

 


